v Sisier's
eeper
280 Ocean House Road
Cape Elizabeth, ME 04107
207-799-8396
mysisterskeeper@ceumc.org

June 10, 2011

South Portland/Cape Elizabeth Rotary
c/o John LoBosco

21 Fessenden Road

Cape Elizabeth, ME 04107

Dear Members of the South Portland/Cape Elizabeth Rotary,

It is with sincere appreciation that I am sending this letter to the attentive audience of the
South Portland/Cape Elizabeth Rotary Club on April 27, 2011.

My Sister’s Keeper, a mentoring ministry for women in transition from corrections, has
been gifted by the services of your Rotary Club. From donating Christmas trees to
families in need to providing a mentee’s elderly grandparent a wheelchair, your mission
of Service above Self rings true.

Thank you for listening to the story of Paula and Rita and for honoring the essence of
their message of friendship, compassion and incremental change.

Sincerely,

Kelly Dell’ Aquila
Director of Services
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M yLsTer's
eeper
280 Ocean House Road
Cape Elizabeth, ME 04107

207-799-8396
mysisterskeeper@ceumc.org

June 23, 2011

SPCE Rotary Charitable Fund
c/o N. Hawes

23 Ashtonvelt

South Portland ME 04106

Dear Friends,

On behalf of My Sister’s Keeper, I want to thank you for your donation of $50.00 to our
organization.

Without the generous donations of groups like yours, the mission of helping our sisters in
need as they transition from corrections would be much more difficult.

If you have any questions or would like additional information about My Sister’s Keeper,
please do not hesitate to contact me.

With blessings and appreciation,

Hesty N Rt Bgean

Kelly Dell’ Aquila
Director of Services




